
 
 

 

May 22, 2019
 
 
 
Greetings! 
 
On behalf of the California Legislative Black Caucus, I would like to commend HOPE on its 
25th Annual Latina Action Day Conference. This event at the State Capitol will be an 
exciting experience for your Members. 
 
Activism is politically essential to an inclusive and just society. By convening hundreds of 
Latina leaders from all regions of California, the Latina Action Day Conference is a platform 
to teach energetically charted Latinas the art of activism and the importance of unity to 
achieve policy objectives.  We wish you a successful day of bonding in Latina sisterhood as 
the 400 of you discuss and advocate for priority issues that benefit the Latina community 
and ensure political equity. 
 
HOPE’s dedication to advance Latinas in all aspects of civic life, and to address state policy 
measures that impact Latinas in the areas of education, healthcare and economic 
empowerment, are noble pursuits. Thank you for working so diligently to enhance the State 
of California to make it more inclusive and just.  
 
Again, congratulations and thank you for your exemplary service.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Assemblymember Shirley N. Weber, Ph.D., 79th District 
Chair, California Legislative Black Caucus 
 


